
Evidence-Based Email 2024 Project Report 

Summary 

All currently utilized, student-facing automatic emails were updated to reflect best practices and Library 
Brand requirements as outlined in the Email Content Guide. 

Overview 

Image: Timeline illustrating work completed during the 2-year project. 2024 project work is highlighted. 

This year, we continued the Evidence-Based Email project by using the Email Content Guide to revise 
automatic emails sent by library systems. 

The project team drafted and revised 49 templates in Alma (ILS), Springshare (study room and Meet with 
a Librarian scheduling), and Tipasa (ILL). Revisions encompassed changes to formatting, content, and 
branding, often requiring emails to be recoded using HTML, CSS, and XSL. 

The team also reviewed 57 active patron-facing templates in Alma and disabled 42 email templates that 
were not being used, streamlining the Letters Configuration dashboard. 

All emails in Springshare and Alma were finalized before the start of the Fall semester. Tipasa emails 
were completed by the end of the Fall semester. 



Sample Email Before & After 

Meet with a Librarian Cancellation - Original Email: 

Meet with a Librarian Cancellation - Revised Email: 



Stakeholders 

• Lauren Johnson — accountable, responsible 
• Nanci DeLa Cruz Aguayo – responsible 
• Alena Manjuck — responsible 
• Kelly Lutz – responsible, consulted 
• Library Team – consulted, informed 

Highlights 

• Drafted and revised 49 templates in Alma, Springshare, and Tipasa. Revisions encompassed 
changes to formatting, content, and branding, often requiring emails to be recoded using HTML, 
CSS, and XSL. 

• Reviewed 57 active patron-facing templates in Alma and disabled 42 email templates that were 
not being used. 

• Lauren and Alena presented on the project at the LMCC 2024 conference in St. Louis on 
November 13, 2024.The presentation, titled “ACTION NEEDED: Revising Automated Emails for a 
Better Brand Experience,” drew more than 100 attendees. Survey comments included: 

o “This session was phenomenally well-organized and provided a super helpful project 
roadmap that I feel my library could follow very successfully.” 

o “I plan on replicating this at my library. Excellent presentation and I greatly appreciate the 
detail put into it. It will make my job easier in implementing this at my library. Thank you!” 


